RECEIVED

By City Clerk at 4:05 pm, Mar 01, 2021

## **Egleston Square Branch Library Study**

## PUBLIC MEETING

March 9, 2021 6:00 - 8:00pm

Join via 700m with the weblink below:

https://boston-public-library.zoom.us/j/82906402058?pwd=aU1YZ1Z5RUhtV0NiWStNcWZUNnl6dz09

Please join us for the third community meeting for the Egleston Square Branch Library Study. This study will address the new programmatic requirements, opportunities and needs for future renovations or a new facility and housing.

Translation services in Spanish, Hatian/Creole and Chinese/Mandarin will be provided

## Hosted by:

## **Boston Public Library**

David Leonard, President

City of Boston, Public Facilities Department

Kerrie Griffin, Director

**Department of Neighborhood Development** 

Sheila Dillion, Director

Mayor's Office of Neighborhood Services

Aisha Miller, Chief of Civic Engagement